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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT ON BUSINESS UPDATE 
 
This is a voluntary announcement made by Alltronics Holdings Limited (the “Company”, and 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) to inform its shareholders and potential investors in 
relation to the latest business development of the Group. 
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company is pleased to announce that on 27 June 
2017, Shenzhen Allcomm Electronic Co. Ltd. (“Allcomm Electronic”), an indirect wholly-
owned subsidiary of the Company, has entered into a subcontracting order agreement (the 
“Agreement”) with 西安蜂語信息科技有限公司 (Xian FengYu Technology Limited*) (“Xian 
FengYu”). Xian FengYu is one of the companies within the Xiaomi Ecosystem. Pursuant to the 
Agreement, during the one year period from August 2017 to July 2018, the proposed monthly 
delivery quantity of the Xiaomi Mijia Walkie Talkie manufactured by Allcomm Electronic for 
Xian FengYu was agreed to be not less than 70,000 units. The monthly delivery quantity after 
July 2018 will be determined by Allcomm Electronic and Xian FengYu thereafter. The Group 
considers that the Xiaomi Mijia Walkie Talkie business will generate additional income stream 
for the Group and is in the interests of the Group and its shareholders as a whole. 
 
This announcement is disclosed on a voluntary basis by the Company to provide its 
shareholders and potential investors with updated information in relation to the business 
development of the Group. 
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